NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold three public hearings on November 28, 2017 starting at 5:00 PM in the Eden Park Bowery Building, 5612 East 2100 North, Eden, Utah, regarding the following proposed ordinance amendments:
· Planned Residential Unit Development ordinance to reduce the minimum allowed number of dwelling units and increase the required open space area. 
· Cluster Subdivision ordinance to increase the minimum size of an individually owned agricultural open space parcel.
· The definition and application of height standards throughout the Land Use Code.
Copies of the proposals may be reviewed prior to the hearing in the Weber County Planning Division Office located in Suite #240 of the Weber Center.
